
Travel by bicycle 

 

Students traveling to school by bicycle should lock it up in one of the designated 

cycle sheds located near the technology department, by the squash courts or at 

either end of the Comberton Sports and Arts building. The school cannot accept 

responsibility for cycles or any equipment on them. 

Cycles must be in a roadworthy condition with working brakes and correctly inflated 

tyres. We strongly recommend your child wears a helmet while riding their bike and 

that they have lights fitted, particularly in winter. 

Cycling is not allowed on the college grounds except to and from the cycle sheds 

and, with permission, during PE lessons. 

 


